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Top DEP Stories 
   
Mon Valley Independent: DEP creating Priority Climate Action Plan 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2024/01/dep-creating-priority-climate-action-plan/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Heavy industry emissions targeted in $3M grant 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/01/12/heavy-industry-emissions-targeted-in-3m-
grant.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Millions will be spent on logs, rocks to stabilize Allegheny, Westmoreland stream banks 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/millions-will-be-spent-on-logs-rocks-to-stabilize-allegheny-
westmoreland-stream-banks/ 
 
Daily Collegian: Penn State to receive $3.3 million to fund infrastructure, electric vehicles 
https://www.psucollegian.com/news/campus/penn-state-to-receive-3-3-million-to-fund-infrastructure-
electric-vehicles/article_5ab50612-b09b-11ee-84ab-fb75f442d515.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: DEP receives $3 million from EPA 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/dep-receives-3-million-from-epa/article_d4ae2694-
b175-11ee-a5f0-37f5cbcb2f08.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DEP awards grants to replace diesel vehicles with zero emission vehicles 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/dep-awards-grants-to-replace-diesel-vehicles-with-zero-
emission-vehicles/article_a49e2c86-b03c-11ee-9129-4b8983c3aa05.html  
 
 
Mentions   
 
Indiana Gazette: Struzzi urges public comment about DEP 'Priority Climate Action Plan'  
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/struzzi-urges-public-comment-about-dep-priority-climate-
action-plan/article_17e1ed08-e983-5f46-8819-f75d6e371439.html 
 
LehighValley Live: Company’s Lehigh Valley armored trucks going battery-electric with $1.3M grant 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/allentown/2024/01/companys-lehigh-valley-armored-trucks-going-
battery-electric-with-13m-grant.html 
 
WJAC: Environmental experts: 'Equitrans gas leak not cleaned up,' over a year later 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/environmental-experts-equitrans-gas-leak-not-cleaned-up-over-a-year-
later# 
 
WTAE: Study finds forever chemicals entering Pittsburgh rivers in wastewater 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pittsburgh-rivers-forever-chemicals-study/46384216 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Conservation District reorganizes announces receipt of two grant awards 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/conservation-district-reorganizes-announces-receipt-of-
two-grant-awards/article_4fb86d86-b3d3-11ee-ad27-9f4f23f874fd.html  
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East Palestine Train Derailment 
 
WITF/WESA: Norfolk Southern CEO touts progress in East Palestine one year after derailment 
https://www.witf.org/2024/01/16/norfolk-southern-ceo-touts-progress-in-east-palestine-one-year-
after-derailment/ 
 
WESA: Norfolk Southern CEO touts progress in East Palestine one year after derailment 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-01-16/norfolk-southern-ceo-touts-progress-in-east-
palestine-one-year-after-derailment 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: DEP receives $3M to develop climate action plan 
https://www.cpbj.com/dep-receives-3m-to-develop-climate-action-plan/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Conservation district directors sworn in  
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/conservation-district-directors-sworn-in/article_b2d66bac-b3d8-
11ee-80cb-b78ab1484a22.html  
  
Record-Argus: All about Eagles: Army Corps of Engineers holds fourth-annual Eagle Fest  
https://www.recordargusnews.com/news/all-about-eagles-army-corps-of-engineers-holds-fourth-
annual-eagle-fest/article_a143f534-b311-11ee-8360-fbd25fef8add.html  
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Mifflin County Conservation District announces grant application period 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2024/01/mifflin-county-conservation-district-
announces-grant-application-period/ 
 
Pittsburgh Union Progress: Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy winter events and photography exhibit 
celebrate nature  
https://www.unionprogress.com/2024/01/14/pittsburgh-parks-conservancy-winter-events-and-
photography-exhibit-celebrate-nature/  
 
WTAJ: Waterways conservation officer applications now open for PA residents 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/regional-news/waterways-conservation-officer-applications-now-open-
for-pa-residents/   
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: The community club: Hughesville HS fly fishing club promotes lifelong sport 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2024/01/the-community-club-hughesville-fly-fishing-
club-promotes-lifelong-sport/  
 
Shamokin News-Item: AOAA collects $1.4 million in gross revenue in 2023 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/aoaa-collects-1-4-million-in-gross-revenue-in-
2023/article_e2dc9e08-cbd9-5c3f-9f07-5d8db457577b.html  
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Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: Post-Gazette: Hertz to sell 20,000 EVs in shift back to gas-powered cars 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/2024/01/15/hertz-evs-gas-powered-cars-
tesla/stories/202401140049 
 
AP: States with big climate goals strip local power to block green projects 
https://apnews.com/article/wind-solar-energy-projects-local-opposition-
eb300574867f53f8abba85127574adc3 
 
E&E News: Floods, winds, blizzards: Testing the Northeast’s gas-guzzling grid 
https://www.eenews.net/articles/floods-winds-blizzards-testing-the-northeasts-gas-guzzling-grid/ 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Solar farm construction under way near Potts Grove 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/article_d2f8fd83-c880-5b9b-aff2-e9d5438e4269.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Second solar farm proposal for Muncy Area draws interest 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2024/01/second-solar-farm-proposal-for-muncy-area-
draws-interest/  
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Mayor: Council, police to take more aggressive approach in cleaning up the city 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/mayor-council-police-to-take-more-aggressive-approach-in-
cleaning-up-the-city/article_c6406368-0de3-5919-ada1-f8bae7c096b5.html  
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EPA announces it’ll set fee on methane emissions 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/01/12/epa-announces-it-ll-set-fee-on-methane-
emissions.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT reaches LNG deal in Texas 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/01/12/eqt-reaches-deal-to-sell-lng-at-texas-
terminal.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Action needed on toxic wastewater 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-action-needed-on-toxic-wastewater/ 
 
Wall Street Journal: The Democrat, the Fracking Executive and the Deal They Struck. Can It Work? 
https://www.wsj.com/politics/policy/the-democrat-the-fracking-executive-and-the-deal-they-struck-
can-it-work-ae723286?mod=Searchresults_pos1&page=1 
 
Inside Climate News: American Petroleum Institute Plans Election-Year Blitz in the Face of Climate Policy 
Pressure 
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https://insideclimatenews.org/news/12012024/american-petroleum-institute-election-year-climate-
policy/ 
 
Utility Dive: Solar expected to be top source of new US generation through 2025, adding 79 GW: EIA 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/solar-lead-electricity-generation-growth-2025-eia/704340/ 
 
Utility Dive: Renewables growth puts COP28 goals within reach, but acceleration is needed: IEA 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/renewable-energy-cop28-growth-economics-global/704446/ 
 
Utility Dive: US gas-fired capacity to grow, even under 95% carbon reduction scenario: NREL 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/nrel-gas-fired-capacity-standard-scenarios-report-wind-
solar/704433/ 
 
 
PFAS 
 
Plastic chemicals linked to $249 billion in US health care costs in 2018 alone, study finds 
https://www.wtae.com/article/plastic-chemicals-linked-to-billions-in-us-health-care-costs-
study/46351909 
 
 
Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: East Penn Manufacturing rolls out Power2Recycle campaign 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/01/16/east-penn-manufacturing-rolls-out-power2recycle-
campaign/ 
 
Tribune-Review: The ins and outs of the new Bridgeville garbage contract 
https://triblive.com/local/carlynton/the-ins-and-outs-of-the-new-bridgeville-garbage-contract/ 
 
KDKA: Butter sculpture at Pa. Farm Show dismantled to be turned into renewable energy 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/butter-sculpture-at-pa-farm-show-dismantled-to-be-
turned-into-renewable-energy/  
 
Inside Climate News: Advocates Welcome EPA’s Proposed Pollution Restrictions On Trash Incineration. 
But Environmental Justice Concerns Remain. 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/13012024/epa-pollution-restrictions-on-trash-incineration/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Public input hearings set for rate increase sought by PA American Water  
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/public-input-hearings-set-for-rate-increase-sought-by-pa-
american-water/article_27be994c-b197-11ee-a1ee-ab018b26aee5.html  
  
Times Observer: Tidioute making progress following sewer plant hit-and-run  
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2024/01/tidioute-making-progress-following-sewer-
plant-hit-and-run/  
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Lebtown.com: City of Lebanon Authority board plans $27.9M wastewater plant improvements 
https://lebtown.com/2024/01/16/city-of-lebanon-authority-board-plans-27-9m-wastewater-plant-
improvements/ 
 
KDKA: Protecting your pipes from freezing amid bitter blast of cold weather in Pittsburgh area 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/protecting-your-pipes-from-freezing-amid-bitter-blast-of-
cold-weather-in-pittsburgh-area/  
 
Post-Gazette: New study finds nanoplastics in water from three common bottled H2O brands 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2024/01/14/nanoplastics-bottled-water-study-columbia-
university/stories/202401140039 
 
Tribune-Review: Delmont starts calculating how to implement stormwater authority fees  
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/delmont-starts-calculating-how-to-implement-stormwater-
authority-fees/ 
 
WHYY: Philadelphia region braces for second round of storms bringing rain, flooding and strong winds 
https://whyy.org/articles/rain-flooding-strong-winds-pennsylvania-new-jersey-delaware/ 
 
Sayre Morning-Times: Athens Borough to advertise sewer tapping fee adjustment 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_bfc57eca-2691-5420-b92b-b7b6d1b12c11.html   
 
Shamokin News-Item: Kulpmont accepting bids for veterans memorial stream restoration project 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/kulpmont-accepting-bids-for-veterans-memorial-stream-
restoration-project/article_a06f48ae-215f-5f47-88d8-555ad9065bde.html  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
abc27: ‘Shocked me’: Pro beekeeper still won’t eat lanternfly-infused honey but concedes it’s very 
healthy 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/shocked-me-pro-beekeeper-still-wont-eat-lanternfly-infused-
honey-but-concedes-its-very-healthy/ 
 
KDKA: Moon Township neighbors losing parts of backyards to landslide 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/moon-township-landslide-beaver-grade-road/  
  
Tribune-Review: Landslide closes Beaver Grade Road in Moon 
https://triblive.com/local/landslide-closes-beaver-grade-road-in-moon/ 
 
WHYY: ‘You’re part of a movement’: This solar industry training program focuses on justice-involved 
Philadelphians 
https://whyy.org/articles/solar-panel-training-philadelphia/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: $4.4 million athletic improvements being considered at Lewisburg Area 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/4-4-million-athletic-improvements-being-considered-at-lewisburg-
area/article_8ef27258-b162-11ee-a45f-2bca8ce2387d.html  
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https://triblive.com/local/landslide-closes-beaver-grade-road-in-moon/
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Sunbury Daily Item: New work areas on horizon for CSVT construction 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/new-work-areas-on-horizon-for-csvt-construction/article_1ee616e0-
b15d-11ee-9ee4-131fbd150725.html  
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